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Coromatic takes COVID-19 (corona virus) very seriously 

As an overall Nordic company, we follow the development very closely, and continuously 

adjust our own internal guidelines in accordance with the authorities’ orders and 

recommendations. 

 

However, we find it necessary to safeguard our employees against a potential infection 

with COVID-19, which is why we ask our customers to help us with this. 

 

We take this measure to ensure that, going forward, we can maintain an intact service 

organisation, ready to service all our customers’ critical infrastructure. As described 

below, in order to be able to ensure that all customers can have the necessary 

technician assistance to maintain the operation of your critical infrastructure, our 

customers are kindly required to collaborate with us. 

 

When our service technician arrives at your location, please ensure that: 

 

• The person receiving the Coromatic employee has not been infected with, or 
been in contact with, people who have been tested positive for COVID-19, or 
people who have been in countries registered as high-risk by the Danish 
authorities. This also applies to transit in the countries concerned in the form of 
transfer stops. 
 

• Disinfection of door handles, handrails and other gripping measures has been 
carried out on the route to the critical plant. 
 

• When performing the work, people other than Coromatic employee may not be 
present in the same room in which the work is performed. 
 

• No physical contact with Coromatic employees, in the form of handshakes or the 
like, is permitted. We recommend that any persons who meet a Coromatic 
employee stay at a distance of min. 1,5m. 
 

• Please communicate via telephone or other digital communication tools. 

 

On our website we have described other precautions taken in Coromatic. You will find 

the description under this link: 

https://coromatic.dk/coromatic-haever-beredskabet-som-foelge-af-coronavirus/  

 

We hope for your understanding of our precautions, which aim to ensure that our 

continued service of your company’s critical systems and installations can continue 

without interruptions throughout the COVID-19 situation. 

https://coromatic.dk/coromatic-haever-beredskabet-som-foelge-af-coronavirus/

